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dwp | remote - Management Announcement 
 
Dear dwp Thailand team 
 
dwp Thailand Studio has decided to implement dwp|remote working for ALL staff effective as of               
close of business March 23, 2020. While the government has not yet demanded office closures,               
dwp management  has taken this decision in the interests of the health and safety of our staff.  
 
The information you will need for remote working is as follows: 
 
dwp|news feed:  
https://sites.google.com/dwp.com/dwphome/remote 
 
dwp|remote work policy (Thailand): 
dwpIremote work policy (Thailand) 
 
dwpIremote good work practices:  
dwpIremote good work practices 
 
By following our policy, we will continue to work together as one dwp team and achieve our                 
deliverable programmes to meet our obligations to our clients. At the same time we will be able                 
to ensure the health and safety of our  team members and their families. 

All staff that have not yet collected their dwp PC Workstation or Laptop are asked to come to the                   
office tomorrow morning, Monday 23 March, at 08.30 am to take their computer. Before              
collecting your dwp computer please complete this form: 

dwpIremote PC authorisation 
 
In the event you have any difficulty setting up your computer remotely ​or if you need help ​please                  
use ​dwp|IT ZenDesk for all IT queries. 

ZenDesk IT support 
 
As we move to dwp|remote, regular communication is essential for us to make a success of the                 
new working reality. Please follow dwp|remote work policy and check-in each morning, establish             
your tasks for the day and check out again in the evening all via your Sector Hangouts Chat                  
Group.  
 
Thank you all for your cooperation and determination to make this work well. By working               
together online, maintaining communication and taking personal responsibility for our own work,            
I am fully confident that we will overcome the present challenges. 

 
 
 

 
 

Robert Troup 
Managing Director 
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